
 

 

     
 

 

DATE:  July 23, 2020 

TOPIC: Renewal of IXL for the 2020-2021 School Year 

PREPARED BY: Chris Edman 
 

Recommended for: 

☒ Action 

☒ Discussion 

☒ Information 

 

Purpose/Background: 
The District’s subscription to IXL is up for renewal. IXL is an online, subscription-based learning program 
that provides personalized, Common Core-based Math and ELA practice for Grade 2-5 students and ELA 
practice for Lincoln Hall. Students can access IXL at school or home and cumulatively answered 2,500,000 
questions using IXL this past school year. 
 

Legal Counsel reviewed IXL’s Terms and Conditions and noted IXL is not requiring any signatures this year. 
This effectively extends the prior sales contract and addendum to the Terms and Conditions between IXL 
and the District which were approved by Counsel last year and still acceptable.    
 

Fiscal Impact: 
$9,900 

 

Recommendation: 
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of 
Education to accept this Agreement from IXL for Math and ELA practice for Grade 2-5 students and ELA 
practice for Lincoln Hall in the amount of $9,900 from July 10, 2020 to July 10, 2021.   

Executive Summary 
Finance Committee Meeting 


